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 AUTUMN DRIVE RECONSTRUCTION UPDATE #4 

 

FIELD ENGINEER: 
Nate Stevenson 
Phone: (563) 584-2891  
Cell: (563) 581-5722 
nstevenson@msa-ps.com 
 

DATE: 
April 5, 2024 

 

PROJECT UPDATE #4 
 
A tough week of rain and snow prevented Eastern Iowa from working on site for the entire week. The 
ground on site remained wet following heavy precipitation, which hinders the contractor’s ability to get 
trucks and materials on and off the site. 
 
Eastern Iowa does intend to be back on site Monday to resume work, as long as the weather permits 
them to do so. 
 
Autumn Drive will remain open to all traffic for the near future, until sewer replacement work reaches 
Autumn Drive. For those who live and travel throughout the project corridor on a regular basis, please 
use caution around the ongoing construction. Eastern Iowa, and their subcontractors, may have multiple 
crews working at any given time. 
 
If you have questions throughout construction, please do not hesitate to contact Nate Stevenson with 
MSA at any time.  
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